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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail79.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 1:41 PM
To: Dave
Subject: New from Pakistan-Afghanistan
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New from Pakistan and 

Afghanistan 
 

This week I have added a small number of excellent selected specimens in a Pakistan-

Afghanistan Update (click here). There is real variety here, with excellent elbaites and a 

gorgeous cabinet specimen of spessartine, and also some rather unusual pieces as well. 

There are two schorl tourmaline crystals, known as "bullet tourmalines", from the find at 

Laila Peak, a great single crystal of zoisite, a super sharp matrix axinite, and 
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three extremely cool and unique specimens from Sar-e-Sang. 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.  

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Pakistan-Afghanistan-Nov-2014.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Hope you enjoy these specimens!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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